
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

February 2020 Training Schedule 

February 7, 2020  

The Optum Maryland training schedule for February is now available. Please feel free to share with 
appropriate staff members. 

Access the February 2020 Training Calendar. 

For questions or concerns related to trainings, please 
email MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com. 

 

If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, "View this message in a 
browser." 

 

Unsubscribe or update your email address.  
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